



Corri >

Tue, Aug 11, 5:08 PM

Hi Kyle... I spoke to James and explained that we will not be issuing the MCO on Friday. I let him know about the meeting with army corps on Tuesday and also requested that he send you a white paper that they had developed for the corp addressing some of our very questions, as well as the list of other mitigation plan proposals they have put to the corp that have been rejected. They are obviously concerned about timeline and about any shift in focus given they have people on the ground doing field work now. That sounds like quite the Herculean effort at the moment. I explained that we were looking for a blended approach with the Corp that would be a better balance for the state and he concurs.

When you receive the white



Text Message

